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71, Fenchurch Street, lL.onden, E.C.3

Telegraphic Inland: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal
Address i Overseas: Committee, London, E.C.3 Tglg: I(‘,l'z‘:: 2430; e

Your Ref: TNG/DK. 6th June, 1962.

Dear Sirs,
g,8. " ATHAMAS"

In reply to your letter of the 29th
May 1 am pleased to inform you that provided
a satisfectory General Lxemination is carried
out shortly, the Committee will be prepared
to consider your proposal to postpone the
Speciel Survey until about December next.

1 note that the yein Boiler Survey
will be held at the game time as the Special
gurvey end thab the examinztion of the H.P.
cylinder will be dealt with on the ship's
arrival at a continental port.

1t is concluded that the required
General rxamination will be held at the sameé
time as the m: chinery limit is dealt with,
put I shall be glad if you will confirm this.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Messrs. N. & J. Vviascsopulos Ltd.j
Bevis Marks liouse, :
Bevis larks,
LONDON, E.C.3s
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